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This bill in it current form should be opposed. It would have a devastating effect on 

the fly fishing and tying industry in this state. Whether you are a owner of a fly shop 

or involved in fly tying materials supplied to those in the industry all over the state, 

this bill would have negative effects.  

 

This bill should be opposed. 


